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From: Annette Bennett <treasurer@psghumanity.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 12:14 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Save the Date Project Connect Event January 26, 2022

Assembly Folks,
| just wanted to reach out and let you all know of an event happening in January. This is the 5th annual Project Connect

event in Petersburg. This event is a resource fair for housing insecure folks in Petersburg. We use this event to gather
data on folks experiencing housing insecurity in Petersburg. In 2018 we had 3 participants; 2019, 45, 2020, 100, and
2021 we had 80 folks identify as housing insecure.

Project Connect
Wednesday January 26th, 2-6pm, in the John Hanson Sr. Hall (ANB Hall)

We are always looking for volunteers if you would like to help. (https://www.psghumanity.org/get-involved)
You are also welcome to stop by the event to see what's happening.

Thanks for all you are doing for our community.
Annette Bennett
Treasurer



